
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 28, 2014 

 
Mr. Alan Clark 
 
Industrial Waste Control Ltd. 
1-487 Westney Road South 
Ajax, ON  L1S 6W7 
Via Email: alan.clark@iwcl.ca  
 
Dear Mr. Clark: 
 
Re: Canadian Linen and Uniform Services. – Environment Act Proposal 
 

The Environment Act Proposal (EAP) you submitted on February 5, 2014 for the Canadian Linen 
and Uniform Services facility located at 1860 King Edward Street, Winnipeg, MB has been reviewed.  
The following additional information is required before we proceed with processing the EAP: 
 

1. Detail description of the facility regarding operation time and volume of wastewater generation.  
2. List the total Volatile Organic Compounds reported in the proposal into major VOC species 

released from the facility. 
3. Concentrations of each VOC species and Particulate Matter (PM) in the exhaust air from each 

process area of the facility.  
4. Describe how both point and fugitive emissions from all process locations except the wastewater 

treatment area are handled.  
5. Description of any pollution control equipment other than the air scrubbers installed for the 

wastewater area. 
6. Quantities of the chemicals used per day or per week and the quantities of each of them stored 

onsite at a given time. 
 

If you have any question on this matted please contact the undersigned at (204) 945-7023 or 
Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca. 

 
Yours truly, 

 

 
 

Eshetu Beshada, PhD., P. Eng. 
Environmental Engineer 
Environmental Approvals Branch 

Environmental Stewardship 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 


